
 

 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
 

 

Air House Manifest 
 

Stakeholders are hereby informed that as from 28 May 2014 all Freight Forwarding 
Agents will have the possibility to submit Air House Manifests prior to the 
submission of the corresponding Master Manifests by Airline companies. 
 
For any clarification, Technical Officer C. David is at your disposal on telephone no. 
2020500. 
 
Thanking you for your collaboration. 
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